
For the third year, Hunt Military Communities teamed up with 
wear blue: run to remember in organizing individual Memorial 
Day events in our communities.  More than half of HMC locations 
participated in the worldwide event. wear blue: run to remember, 
a national, nonpro�t organization is committed to building a 
running community that honors the service and sacri�ce of the 
American military. It’s expected that over 20,000 runners and 
walkers around the world became part of a living memorial to 
America’s fallen heroes and a show of support for the families they 
left behind.

Wear blue teams met at various locations worldwide to participate in this run including many HMC 
locations. The wear blue Memorial Day event uses the power of community and the accessibility of running 
and walking for community members to become a living memorial through their steps to honor 
generations of America's fallen heroes. Wear blue: run to remember was started by a Gold Star spouse, 
who lost her husband in Afghanistan, at the time she had a three year old, a one year old and a three week 
old. 

Participants were provided with the name of an American Service Member who died in battle as well as a 
unique bib to share the name of the service member whom they honor with their steps. Each run began 
with a Circle of Remembrance where the name of each military member killed in war is called out. 

Thank you to all who ran, walked, and supported this worthwhile event. It is because of your dedication to 
the cause we are able to honor and recognize our American fallen heroes in such a thoughtful way.  

To learn more about wear blue: run to remember and the Memorial Day Run, visit 
www.wearblueruntoremember.org.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities
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NEWS & STORIES
SHAW FAMILY HOUSING

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Dear Valued Resident,

Providing 5-Star Service for you and your families is Shaw Family 

Housing’s top priority! Communication is a key part of the 5-Star Service 

to our residents. Beginning, Wednesday May 15, 2019, a new 

communication tool will be part of that service, Maintenance Request 

Noti�cations. Maintenance Request Noti�cations will now be emailed to 

you indicating when:

1. Your Maintenance Request has been received.

2. Your Maintenance Request has been changed to In-Progress.

3. Your Maintenance Request has been completed.

The noti�cation stating your Maintenance Request has been completed 

will include a reminder that you will be receiving a Satisfaction Survey. 

Please take a moment to complete the survey for your Maintenance 

Request. The feedback you provide assists us in ensuring our service is 

5-Star! Please see below for a sample Maintenance Request noti�cation. 

The noti�cations and surveys will be sent from email address, 

cdr@yardi.com. Please make sure that these emails do not go to your 

Spam or Junk Folder. Make cdr@yardi.com a safe sender today. Thank you 

for choosing Shaw Family Housing for your home. We look forward to 

providing 5-Star service to you.

Kathy Farley
Community Director, Shaw Family Housing

5 Star Service

Recycling will be collected on June 7th and June 28th. Trash is collected 

every Friday. Bulk trash pick-up is the 2nd Monday of each month. Items 

should be placed a the curb either Sunday night or no later than 7AM on 

that Monday morning. However, items may be picked up on any weekday 

during that week. Our next bulk trash pick-up is Monday, June 10th.

Recycling

Teddy Knotts
Maintenance Technician

Teddy has been a part of the Shaw 
Family Housing Team for 2 years. He 
loves coming to work everyday and 
being able to work with an amazing 
team of co-workers, who have 
actually become more like family. In 
his spare time he enjoys �shing and 
spending time with his family.

Employee of the Month



Last Month’s Event
Thank you to all the Mother's that attended our Muffins for 
Moms event last month. We enjoyed celebrating with you 
guys!

June 14th, 8AM-3PM
(This event is being Hosted by Shaw Family Housing)

Calling all Dads! Come out and enjoy a donut with your little 
one. Where: Shaw Family Housing Management Office Please 
RSVP to 803.499.3074 no later than Tuesday, June 11th.

June 14th
Donuts for Dad

June 29th
Shaw’s Freedom Bash

shawfamilyhousing.com

SAVE THE DATES

Donuts for Dad! June 14th 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Donuts for Dad

June 29th, Beginning at 4PM

(This event is being hosted by the 20th Force Support Squadron)

Join the 20th Force Support Squadron as they host the 2019 

Team Shaw’s Freedom Bash. This year they are aiming for 

bigger and better. Two more big names in country music - 

Chase Bryant and Leslie Tom will be performing live! There will 

be another fantastic fireworks display, tons of food trucks to 

suit every palate, rides, games, and a whole fun! It will be an 

epic celebration of America, Shaw and the hardworking 

Military Members and their families. Get ready for Freedom 

Bash 2019.

Shaw’s Freedom Bash

Father’s Day is right around the corner!

Contact Information

Shaw Family Housing Management Office:

369 Rhodes Ave, Shaw AFB, SC 29152  •  (803) 499-3074

Shaw Family Housing Maintenance Office:

5512 Sycamore St, Shaw AFB, SC 29152  •  (803) 499-7047


